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‘QOctober 18, 2002
‘Dear Friends:

‘While you are gathered at this gala event this evening, I ask that you keep in mind one thing: the
seriousness of Lyme and other tick-borne diseases.

The State of Rhode Island ranks second in the nation in per capita cases of Lyme disease. Last
year, I established the Rhode Island Governor’s Commission on Lyme Disease and Other Tick
Borne Illness to address the issues of diagnosis, treatment and education. I would like to applaud
the efforts of organizations such as the Lyme Disease Association (LDA) and the Greenwich
Lyme Disease Task Force (GLDTF) that work to raise awareness about tick-borne diseases and
to provide desperately needed monies for research. To that end, the LDA and GLDTF have
partnered with Columbia University to open an endowed research center.

The Lyme Disease Association was a tremendous help to the Commission in educating both
Rhode Island officials and the general public about problems relating to the diagnosis and
treatment of the illness. In August 2002, I signed into law the Lyme Disease Diagnosis and
Treatment Act, which protects physicians who treat Lyme disease long-term. My hope is that
laws of this nature will no longer be needed when prominent researchers working at Columbia
are able to develop a more accurate test for Lyme disease.

My administration was also successful in negotiating an agreement with Blue Cross & Blue
Shield of Rhode Island in which the insurer will provide coverage to patients receiving long-term
treatment for Lyme disease. Again, it is my hope that research emanating from the center could
make this kind of agreement unnecessary in the future.

I urge you to support the Lyme Disease Association and the Greenwich Lyme Disease Task
Force in their efforts here this evening and in the future toward making the opening of the
research center a reality.

‘Sincerely,
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September 30, 2002

Dear Friends,

It gives me great pleasure to congratulate the Lyme Disease Association and the
Greenwich Lyme Disease Task Force and Columbia-Presbyterian Medical Center for
establishing a Lyme Disease Research Center.

Lyme disease continues to be a rapidly emerging infectious disease, and is the most
prevalent vector born disease in the United States. I have seen first hand how this disease can
devastate not only its victim, but also the families and friends of those afflicted withit. Asa
physician, I understand how difficult the disease is to diagnose because of its many varying
symptoms and unreliable tests. With the support of the Columbia Lyme Disease Research
Center, knowledge of how to prevent and detect Lyme disease will increase, and will also lead to
a cure for this debilitating disease.

The Center will greatly benefit everyone, both near and far. Please accept my thanks for
all you’ve done to advance awareness about Lyme disease. I wish you much continued success
in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

fld Deen

Howard Dean, M.D.
Governor





